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CLASS ACTION FOR MOBILITY SCOOTER OWNERS

The National Pensioners Convention is bringing a class action legal claim against Pride

Mobility Products Limited. The claim is about Pride’'s breaches of competition law that
the Office of Fair Trading found in its decision dated 27th March 2014.

Pride scooter owners may have been overcharged and may be entitled to
compensation. The NPC encourages all members to ask affected people to register their

interest.
You may be included in the claim if What you need to do next
you bought:
REGISTER for updates with Leigh Day,
* A Pride brand mobility scooter solicitors acting for National Pensioners
* Between 2010 and late 2012 Convention:
» From any retailer in the UK
« Online or in-store Website‘: ww.leighdagi;.co.uklscooters
5 Email: scooters@leighday.co.uk
Sﬁ:t;“’;:'::::':?m 1eazed ffrongh Phone: 020 3780 0478

* YOU DON'T have to pay anything

* YOU DON'T have to bring a court claim
yourself.

If the Tribunal approves the claim
proceeding, then all class members will
automatically be represented by the
National Pensioners Convention, unless
you contact Leigh Day to opt-out.
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